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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Re: Dates for your diary  
 
In the run up to Christmas we have a busy week at Swanwick School and Sports College and we 
wanted to remind you of the dates and times of these events. 
 
Wednesday 18th December – We have a fun packed afternoon arranged as part of our 
“Swanwick’s Got Talent” event, including performances from our pupils. Our annual Christmas 
Fayre will take place afterwards selling lots of things that the children have been making within 
their Life Skills and Careers lessons. The Swanwicks Got Talent show will commence at 1.15pm 
so we would like to invite parents/ carers from 1pm. This year, places will be limited to 2 per family, 
this can be booked via Parentpay (https://www.parentpay.com) 
 
Thursday 19th December – We will be serving Christmas Lunch on Thursday 19th December. If 
your child normally receives free school meals, they will receive a lunch as usual. If your child 
normally brings sandwiches and would like a Christmas Lunch, please inform the school office by 
Monday 16th December. Please also inform the school office of any food allergies your child may 
have. The price of the meal is £3.55 for secondary pupils and £3.25 for primary aged pupils. This 
day will also be our annual “Christmas Jumper Day”. Please encourage your child to wear their 
Christmas Jumper, if they do not wish to wear one then normal school uniform applies.  
 
Friday 20th December – Last day of Autumn Term 2 the school will close at 1:00pm. Pupil 
transport has been arranged to arrive at this earlier time.   
 
May I take this opportunity to wish all of you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. School 
returns for the new term on Monday 6th January 2025. 
 
If you have any questions about any of the above information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Mrs D England  
Co Headteacher 
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